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8 August 2018           Please reply to  
 
The Planning Officer        Mill House 
Rother District Council        Beacon Lane 
The Town Hall        Northiam 
Bexhill on sea         East Sussex 
TN31 3JX         TN31 6PJ 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
The Rye Conservation Society has noted the applications contained on the latest planning lists for 
our area and wishes to comment as shown below. 
 
N/O indicates that the Society has no objection to the application, but without implying support for the 
proposal. 
O indicates opposition to the application on the grounds stated and the recommended reason for refusal. 
D indicates deferment – amplifying remarks are provided. 

 
          RR/2018/2017/L   NO Subject to Neighbours  & 
 46 Church Square     Conservation Officer   
           
 RR/2018/1964/L   NO  Subject to Neighbours &   
 28 Mermaid Street     Conservation Officer 
  
 RR/2018/1958/P   NO   Subject to Neighbours & 
 5-6 Mermaid Street     Conservation Officer 
        
 RR/2018/1905/PN   O  Over development and  
  54 New Winchelsea Rd    effect on adjoining semi  
  
 RR/2018/1849/l    NO  Subject to Neighbours 
 Lamb House      Conservation Officer 
 
 RR/2018/1810/L   NO  Subject to Conservation Officer. 

24 Military Road. 
 

 RR/2018/1811/P   NO  Subject to Neighbours & 
 Galliards, Russell Place    Conservation Officer. 
 
 RR/2018/1658/L   NO  Subject to Neighbours & 
 1 Landgate Square     Conservation Officer. 
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 RR/2018/1622/P   NO  No objection but request Conservation/ 
 Brookgate Playden     County Archaeologist involvement as the 
        building appears to be of potential  
        historic interest having an apparent  
        blocked up internal inglenook fireplace 
        shown on the existing floor plan. 

  
 

 
 
 
           
Yours faithfully 

  
 Julian Luckett 
Chairman, Planning Committee 
Rye Conservation Society  


